
 

  

 

Date: 30 August 2023 

Our ref: STRE/2029937.123 

Your ref: EN010106/Sunnica 

DDI:  

e-mail: @bclplaw.com 

 

 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 

2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

 
By email only to Sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sunnica Energy Farm  

 
Withdrawal of objection of HPUT A Limited and HPUT B Limited in respect of impacts on 
the Campus to the east of Newmarket Road 

 
PINS Reference: 20031202 
 

We act on behalf of HPUT A Limited and HPUT B Limited as trustees of the Federated Hermes 
Property Unit Trust (“FHPUT”) in relation to Sunnica Energy Farm (the “DCO Scheme”). FHPUT are 
the freehold owners of the Campus site which lies to the east of Newmarket Road, as shown on sheet 
16 of the land plans [REP2-003] and in figure 1 of FHPUT’s Written Representation [REP2-144]. 

 
Following completion today of an option agreement between FHPUT and Sunnica Limited, and on the 
basis that the protective provisions submitted by those parties to the Planning Inspectorate are to be 

included by the Secretary of State on the face of the Order (if made), we hereby confirm that 
FHPUT withdraws its objection to the DCO Scheme. 
 
Please bring this letter to the attention of John Wheadon, Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning 

Delivery of the Department for Energy Security and Net Zero. 

We are copying this letter to Pinsent Masons, who act for Sunnica Limited.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner 

 

 




